
District Goal:  WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there 
will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

 
 

 
OATH OF OFFICE TO NEW BOARD MEMBER, TOM COLETT &  

NEWLY ELECTED SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS 
 
 
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION: 
The Board will consist of seven members elected at-large representing seven zones and will 
be known as the School Board of the District.   
 
On May 16, 2017, Tom Colett was newly elected to the Beaverton School Board and Susan 
Greenberg, Anne Bryan, Donna Tyner and LeeAnn Larsen were re-elected. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that new Board member Tom Colett and re-elected Board members, 
Susan Greenberg, Anne Bryan, Donna Tyner and LeeAnn be sworn in as Beaverton School 
Board members in the following zones: 
 
 Zone 1 Susan Greenberg 
 Zone 2 Anne Bryan 
 Zone 4 Donna Tyner 
 Zone 5 LeeAnn Larsen 
 Zone 7 Tom Colett 
 
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
BOARD MEETING DATE 

June 12, 2017 
 


